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Hi. 
 
Regarding the above direction. I am not sure if you are aware of the thousands and thousands of 
Australian Residents that rely on C-Band satellite services for their native speaking television 
services. As one example the Vietnamese speaking people rely on Televison services from the 
Vinasat 1 satellite which uses 3400-3500MHz (3.4-3.5GHz) frequencies. The same goes for the Thai 
speaking people who rely on Thaicom satellite, Chinese speaking people, etc. etc. 
 
If the NBN Co start using this frequency band it will wipe out the reception of these satellite services 
to which hundreds of thousands of Australians use as a life line. 
 
I urge you to consider the effect this will have if this direction is passed. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Wayne Freeman 
 


